



Date: 17 Aug 2021

Dear Parents,

Welcome to Year 4!

In order to ensure the 3 M's of success and to promote health and safety, we would like our Y4 students to bring their own stationary packs to school.

We would appreciate it if they could have the following items in their stationary packs.

- 1. Pencils
- 2. Sharpener
- 3. Ruler
- 4. Color pencils
- 5. Highlighter pens(blue)
- 6. A pair of scissors
- 7. Pens (blue/black)
- 8. Glue stick

In case you are not able to get this pack ready by Thursday 19th August, please don't feel pressured. You can send in the stationary pack ready by Monday, 23rd August. Please label these items with your child's name.

Students will be leaving these packs at school so they do not have to bring them back and forth everyday.

We are looking forward to seeing our Y4 students on Thursday!

Kind regards

Year 4 Team

<u>Disclaimer</u>

- 1. Kowloon Junior School, English Schools Foundation and its affiliates shall take no responsibility for any activities, events, and services that are organised by other organisations or individuals and are mentioned in our newsletters.
- 2. Our newsletters may contain direct marketing materials that are related to students' daily school activities and the KJS community. Parents who choose not to receive such materials should use their own discretion.
- 3. In accordance with our Personal Data Handling Policy, Kowloon Junior School and English Schools Foundation may place your child's photos, name, school work, activities and accomplishments in our newsletters or other publications (including but not limited to our websites and social media sites). If you would like to opt out, please email the school office at office @kjs.edu.hk.